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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Morgan, Joe <joe.morgan@aecom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 11:04 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Kral, Mindi; Pilachowski, Christine
Subject: CPL Sunol Site - Well destruction and site improvement removal

Jerry, we are scheduled to start our well destruction efforts on Monday April 13, 2015. Just wanted to keep you 
informed.  
 
 
Joe 
 
 
Joe Morgan III 
Site Assessment and Remediation Department Manager 
Design and Consulting Services Group 
D: 1-510-874-3201  C: 1-510-381-4130 
Joe.Morgan@AECOM.com 
 
AECOM 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800, Oakland, California 94612-1924 
T: 1-510-893-3600 F: 1-510-874-3268 
www.AECOM.com 
AECOM and URS have joined together as one company. Learn more. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This e-mail and any attachments contain AECOM confidential information that may be proprietary or 
privileged. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, 
distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any 
attachments or copies. 
 


